
 

  

ST. FRANCIS HIGH SCHOOL 
 

    
Circular 15, 2024 - 25                                                                                                       

 

 

Dear Parents,                                            OPEN DAY - II                                      August 28, 2024 
  

 

•  The class teachers would like to spend qualitative time with the parents of               

certain students for academic reasons. Accordingly, the selected 30% of students       

will be attending the Open Day on Saturday, August 31. Therefore, please be informed 

that the Open Day scheduled for August 31st is not for all parents as usual, but            

only for the parents of selected students. Kindly understand this positively.                  

The selected students are given a separate circular today with timing to attend            

the Open Day on Saturday, August 31. The Open Day timing is from                                  

8⸱30 am to 10⸱00 am. 
 

•  Results of the FA - II will be uploaded in the School App on September 03. 
  

•  Teachers’ Day of St. Francis Institutions will be celebrated on September 5th.                     

It will be a holiday for the students on September 5th and 6th. September 7th will be a 

holiday on account of Ganesh Chaturthi. 
  

•  Portions for the SA - I will be uploaded on September 13th. 
 

•  Summative Assessment will commence on September 26th and ends on October 04th. 
 

•  Dussehra holidays begin from Saturday, October 05, 2024. School re-opens on Monday, 

October 14, 2024. 
  

•  The First Edition of the Online School Newsletter, THE VOICE OF PEACE                      

(June July Edition) will be released tomorrow. 

 
 

                                  

                                Brother Sanil Tharayil 
                                Principal 
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